
 

 

Dear Parent. 

 

We appreciate the demands of modern living and the need for you to ensure your child is safely 

dropped of and collected from school. We are also acutely aware of the challenges around school 

drop off and collection regarding parking and high traffic volumes around these times. 

However recently there was a close call which nearly resulted in a collision between a vehicle and a 

child outside the school. 

Therefore, could I please remind you all to be mindful of your actions around these times whether 

parking or just dropping off so that all of the children can attend school safely and that we do not 

have any injuries to anyone during these busy periods. 

Many Thanks for your time. 

Regards 

 

PC 609 SAGGERS 

Southern Villages Beat Manager 

Gorleston Police Station  

 


